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Minutes October 17, 2018
Moose Club
 President Jean Schollmeier started the meeting by welcoming newest member Cathy Engel, speakers Allison DeGraaf and Peg Muehenkamp, and visitor Jen Fanning.
Cathy Engel was inducted as our newest member.
Secretary’s minutes from September 19, 2018 were accepted as presented.
Treasurer Pearl Casanova reported that we have $5,543.29 in checking and $482.58 in savings.  We earned $317 from our chili supper and $121 from the silent auction.  Report was accepted as presented.
Scoopie Night, on Tuesday, November 20, 4-8, Milton Avenue location, sign-up sheet was circulated.
Committee Reports:
· Sunshine-we continue to pray, send cards to Linda Holte.  Jean had talked to Clarice Bergeson prior to her death.  She was a treasured member of our group.  It was great to have Mary Lind and Ruth Ann Potts back.
· Membership-we are to fill Bio sheets and return to Joan K. at our next meeting.  Jean Weaver will be re-inducted into our group.
· Creative Arts Retreat-Jacky, Judy, and Pat shared some wonderful projects with us.
· Grants-Be thinking about needs in our community, ideas to support our schools, etc.  Jen Fanning suggested the need for flexible seating at Kennedy, Allison and Peg presented ideas that are being developed.
     *Action grant due Dec.1-related to literacy
     *Give Back Award from DKG Foundation due Jan. 3-notre related to literacy.
      *DKG Educational Foundation due Jan. 3.
· Projects-Collections were made for High School closests.  Monetary donations are always welcomed.
Literary-Linda E. has emailed information to ESC, staff members, principals.  May need help with Spanish books and ways to get information to Spanish teachers.
Old Business:  Reminder to attend Sterling North Book Festival in Edgerton on Sat., October 27th.  Tricia Clasen will be presenting her book at 1:00.

New Business:  Volunteers are needed for state positions-2 candidates for the Nominations committee, a 2nd Vice President and a Recording Secretary for 2019-2021 biennium.
Volunteers are needed to hand out Parker High School schedules at conferences on Thursday, October 25, 2018 from 4-7.  
Georgia encouraged us to hear Ron Berger present his book, Children Save Yourselves, at Hedberg Public Library, on November 13, 2018, at 6:30.
Ruth Ann, volunteer ambassador, shared information about Rotary Gardens and Gifts men’s shelter.

Respectfully submitted,
Terry Arneson, secretary

Next meeting:  November 14, Moose Club, 5:00.  Badger Girls State representatives will be speaking.





	



